
FLORIDA ATLANTIC UNIVERSITY 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED REGULATION AMENDMENT  

 
Date: October 15, 2021 
 
REGULATION TITLE AND NUMBER:  Tenure Procedures (5.006). 
 
SUMMARY:  On May 7, 2021, Florida Atlantic University posted its Notice of Proposed 
Regulation Amendment for Regulation 5.006, Tenure Procedures.  Following the posting, the 
University received public comment.  In response, the University hereby withdraws the May 7, 
2021, Notice of Proposed Regulation Amendment in full.  Any future proposed amendments to 
FAU Regulation 5.006 will be posted for public comment and consideration by the FAU Board of 
Trustees in accordance with the Florida Board of Governors Regulation Development Procedure. 
 
AUTHORITY TO WITHDRAW THE PROPOSED REGULATION AMENDMENT:  
Florida Board of Governors Regulation Development Procedure Dated July 21, 2005. 
 
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE REGULATION AMENDMENT 
WITHDRAWAL IS:  Cassandra Rey, Paralegal, Office of the General Counsel, 777 Glades Road, 
Boca Raton, Florida, 33431, (561) 297-3007, (phone), (561) 297-4925 (fax), 
GeneralCounsel@fau.edu. 
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